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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal 

From: Nick Ketterling -Activity Director  

CC:  

Date: November 2015 

Re: Board Report 

 This is the second week of our Girls basketball and Wrestling season. I am very excited for the 
coaches that we have in place, and look to be very competitive this year at each grade and sport. 

 We currently have 23, 8
th
 grade basketball players, 15, 7

th
 grade basketball players, and 23 

wrestlers to begin competition last week. This has been a fantastic athletic year thus far for the Middle 
school. Bringing home 3 of the four fall sport SRV Championship titles, and a runner up is awesome for 
the school, community, and especially the kids. 

 With the help from the Freestyle Wrestling Club our Middle school wrestlers will have the 
opportunity to attend the Borah Tournament later this month. This will give our wrestlers two very 
competitive tournaments to compete in this season with the other being the Capital Tournament. A big 
thanks goes out to the Freestyle Club for their support and involvement in Middle school wrestling.  

  

 

  

 


